
FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 

 
“Glory to God in the highest, 

And on earth peace, goodwill toward men!” 
        Luke 2:14 
 
 

FRIEND OF THE WEEK 
 
Susan Douglas went to Namibia in August to help start a 
ministry to children with Betsy Koster.  In buying a car from a 
woman who is leaving Namibia, Susan learned that the woman 
has been teaching Bible classes at an orphanage in Katatura.  
The woman took Susan and Betsy there and they feel this is the 
place they are to begin their ministry.  Pray for wisdom, grace 
and energy for Susan as she teaches and for the children to 
know Jesus as Savior and live for Him; also pray concerning a 
possible stay in Lutertz for 4-6 weeks to minister there and the 
arrangements that need to be made; and pray for Susan’s safety 
while driving in Namibia. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
Tuesday – 9:30 AM  Women of the Cross 
Wednesday – 7:00 PM  Prayer Meeting  
Wednesday – 8:00 PM  Choir Practice 
Thursday – 9:45 AM  Ladies’ Bible Study 
 
There is still time to sign up to be a designated substitute 
teacher for Sunday School.  We need your help. 
 
Please consider how you might participate in the Family Night 
Service next Sunday evening as we go through the Christmas 
story in word and song, and let Pastor John know. 
 
 
  

Sunday 
December 13, 2009 

 
 

Sunday Morning Prayer                                                  9:00 AM 
  
Sunday Morning Classes                                                9:30 AM 
 
Sunday Morning Worship                                            10:45 AM 
 
     Message                                      John Glasser 

 
Another Christmas Word -- GOD 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AWANA & Jr. High Youth Group                                5:15 PM 
 
Sr. High Youth Group                                                    5:30 PM 
 
Sunday Evening Service                                                 7:00 PM 
 
     Message                                                       Steve Barthelemy 
 

An Additional Word for Christmas 
Luke 1:67-79 

 



ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 
December Dates: 

• Dec. 19   Adults’ Party 5:30 PM 
• Dec. 20   Christmas Family Night Service 

 
Sign-up sheets are on the bulletin board in the hall for the 
Adults’ Party on December 19 at 5:30 PM.  Sign up to attend 
and also to bring food.  Be sure to bring one “white elephant” 
gift per person (a white elephant gift is something you have 
around the house collecting dust; do not buy something new!).  
If you have any questions, see Janet Humphrey. 
 
Men – reserve February 26-27 for the Men’s Retreat being 
planned.  More details will follow. 


